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Dear David Chadwick, 

Thanks very much for the copy of the 
new printing of Thank You and Okay . 
Since I'm just here in New York for a 
visit of a couple of months, I don't have 
my old copy with me and can't check to 
see what has been changed. But I'm very 
pleased that the publishers are keeping 
the book in print. It's just about the 
best thing I know of in print on Zen 
study in Ja_tJan. 

I hope everything is going well with 
you these days. Thanks again for the 
book. 

I expect to be back in Japan around 
the end of the fall. My address there 
now is Sakura Mansion 516 , Komatsugawa 
2-10-1, Edogawa-ku, Tokyo 132 in case 
you should ever be passing through. 

All the best, 


